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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON ECUADOR,
7 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Ecuador for the comprehensive national report.

We commend Ecuador for the implementation of various initiatives geared towards the achievement of sustainable development and improved standard of living for its people. 
We congratulate Ecuador for the measures taken in the protection of the environment and safeguarding the rights of older persons.

We further commend the Government for the implementation of the 2019-2025 National Plan for the Prevention and Eradication of Violence against Women as well as the 2021-2025 Opportunity Creation Plan. 

We encourage your Government to complete the central register of incidents of violence and to continue efforts made to reduce poverty. 

We also encourage your Government to implement the remaining recommendations.

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Ecuador a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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